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Join us in honoring the memories of those who lost their lives to anti-trans violence and in 
renewing our commitment to ending anti-trans hate once and for all.

Tuesday, November 21, 6–7pm
Queens Borough Hall - Room 200
120-55 Queens Boulevard, Kew Gardens, NY

RSVP at queensbp.org/rsvp

Donovan Richards Jr.
queens borough president

Transgender Day of  
Remembrance Ceremony

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1rW9-1I66kFFvYALAH6cahS3laS4bjuI9Pm-TjpPr69o/viewform?edit_requested=true

